
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified for all concerned that 

the Distribution of Marksheets will remain 

suspended on 17-12-2022 (Saturday). 

 

Next Date of Distribution of Marksheets 

will be notified later.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

SHIBPUR DINOBUNDHOO INSTITUTION (COLLEGE) 

412/1,G.T.Road(S),Howrah-711102 

E-mail:sdbicprincipal@gmail.com Website:www.sdbic.ac.in 
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